
Halfway & District Bowling Club 
recommend switching to 
Castle Water

How long has your club been 
using Castle Water?
We switched to Castle Water in 
May 2016.

What level of service have you 
received?
Any time we’ve had any queries or 
questions on our account they 
have been resolved immediately. 

I have found that the customer 
support is very good and any 
issues are answered and resolved 
immediately.

What made the club decide to 
switch provider?
We were offered a better price and 
a preferencial rate due to Castle 
Water being in partnership with 
Bowls Scotland. We have definitely 
saved money due to the better 
rates. 

Would you recommend        
Castle Water to other clubs?
I would recommend Castle Water 
due to the ease of entering meter 
readings, invoices being based on 
actual readings, good customer 
service and a good base rate being 
charged.

In partnership 
with Bowls Scotland


